
LACROSSE 


Mustang Lacrosse 

Youth Open House 


Parents and young athletes join us January 25th! 

Who: Girls (grades 5-8) and Boys (grades 3-8) 
When: 6:00-7:00 
Where: Southland/Ho-Chunk Sports Complex 

We will be hosting our final Open House/Information Session on Friday, 
January 25th. Both our girls and boys high school teams will be 
practicing, so interested players can see for themselves what they can 
expect. Additionally, we will have an opportunity for our young 
athletes to get on the field from 6:30-7:00 to play a little catch with the 
high school players and coaches. 

Lacrosse is the FASTEST growing 
sport in the country and our Mustang 
laxers are entering their third year. 
Our youth and high school level 
programs include athletes from all 
over the area, including St. John, 
Schererville, Dyer, Munster, 
Highland and Hammond. We 
encourage you to check us out and fall 
in love with the sport as so many 
have. 

No experience? NO WORRIES! Every year, half our our players are first year players. 

Contact us @ l 
www.munstcrlacrossc.com 


